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James F. Browne, Jr. 
1401 Patricia #212 
San Antonio, Texas 78213 

Rece1veo 
FEB 0 2 1993 

CONSUMER SERVICE 

Department 
tin":--r~~kare 19898 

Dear Sirs, 

January 28, 1993 

; 

' ~ PRODUCT SERV!CE 1 

"·------~----'--·-. .J 

I recently had an accident involving one of your guns, a 
Remington Model 700 25-06. The incident occurred at approximately 
10:00 a.m. on November 22, 1992. In the process of switchint the 
safety to fire so that I could unload the gun, it went off causing 
significant damage to my hunting partner's vehicle. 

I have been told that several years ago a similar problem was 
found to . exist with the Model 600. I understand an ex'fli•nsiile 
recall was necessary. I would like to know if you have expe~ieno1· d: ... 
~ny. similar problems with the Model 700, and if no.''t, why cf.~i·,··.;·.·.~.~ .. t!J~ ).."'':%· .. 
incident occur? I would be happy to have the gun in ctJr•t·f .. n · 
inspected by a certified Remington repairman at your request. ·· 

Thank you in advance for your prompt response and your 
assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

James F. Browne, Jr. 
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